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     										Thursday 6 April 2017

Dear Parents

We are very excited about our upcoming End of Year productions. They have proved to be an overwhelming success in previous years and have provided NAISAK students with a fun learning opportunity.  

During the production, the students will be required to wear a plain t-shirt and leggings. This will form the base of their costumes and the school will provide the rest.

Pirates 
If your child is a pirate, they will be required to wear a plain black t-shirt and black leggings/ trousers. 

Mermaids
If your child is a mermaid, they will be required to wear a plain white t-shirt and white leggings/ trousers. 

Can you please ensure that these are brought into school, in a plastic bag with your child’s name on by Thursday 27 April 2017. Your help, as always, is greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura Opperman
[bookmark: _GoBack]Performing Arts Leader
[image: ]T 974 4437 9600
E infoalkhor@nais.qa
www.nordangliaeducation.com/our-schools/al-khor
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